November 29th, 2023
UNC-Greensboro

To Whom It May Concern, 

It is with great pleasure that I write this letter of support on behalf of Ms. Nizaya Pitts.
Ms. Pitts has served as one of our student team members for Spartan Well-Being since 2022. She has worked closely with me since spring 2023. During that time, I have been able to witness her professional development and personal growth. Ms. Pitts continues to be a dedicated team member, thus making her an ideal candidate for this scholarship. 

Ms. Pitts’ aspiration to work as a healthcare professional who serves marginalized communities is one of the most admirable traits that I have been lucky enough to witness during our time working together. She consistently expresses that her background has been the driving force to be an agent of change for those occupying minority status and other identities similar to her own. She recognizes the many barriers various vulnerable populations face and wants to do her part in combating these health inequities. 

Nizaya continues to exhibit dedication to growth and evolve as both a student and individual. She is truly an amazing reflection of UNC Greensboro’s dedication to developing students to becoming knowledgeable, well-rounded,  inquisitive, and productive change agents in society. I deeply believe that Nizaya is on the right path to making her mark in the field of Public Health Education. 

I am honored to recommend Ms. Pitts for this scholarship and am very excited to continue to see her lend her voice, talents, and skills to our university in new capacities. I will gladly provide any additional information necessary on Ms. Pitts’ behalf. 


Sincerely, 

Amber Esters
Well-Being Specialist
UNC Greensboro
(704) 591-9021
amberesters09@gmail.com
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